
Connectivity Conference of the Greater Caribbean rescheduled to 18-20 October, 2023

Port of Spain, Trinidad & Tobago - We are pleased to announce the rescheduling of the Connectivity
Conference of the Greater Caribbean, initially postponed due to unforeseen disruptions in travel
operations. The conference, previously scheduled for 12-14 September will now take place on 18-20
October, 2023 in Sainte-Luce, Martinique.

We extend our heartfelt appreciation to our Membership and attendees for their patience while new
dates were being considered. We at the ACS appreciate your continued support and invite you to
continue registering for the Conference through the following
link: https://conference-connectivite.site.calypso-event.net

All previously registered participants will be contacted to update their registration details.


